
Dear Faculty, 
Course Feedback from Autumn 2023 is now available in Qualtrics for those who 
participated. To access your dashboards, please visit: 
https://umtvpaa.qualtrics.com/login 
A reminder: This Qualtrics instance is specifically for course evaluations and is 
separate from the university-wide Qualtrics system used for research. 
Your login will be your @umontana.edu employee email alias. If you have previously 
accessed the system, your password should remain the same. However, if this is 
your first time accessing the system, you will need to reset your password. 
After logging in, click on the menu button in the upper left corner of your window, 
located next to the blue XM logo. Select 'Projects' from the menu. 
There are currently two Feedback dashboards. The first covers surveys for Spring, 
Summer, and part-of-term courses for Autumn 2023. The second contains feedback 
from the revised survey launched at the end of Autumn 2023, including any 
additional questions selected by the instructor. 
Not all units have adopted these systems. Contact your department chair or 
program director to confirm the system used by your unit. Should you encounter any 
difficulties accessing the dashboard, please do not hesitate to email us for assistance. 
Thank you, 
Office of the Provost 


